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EX-POLICE CHIEF OF DALLAS FINDS DATA ON KENNEDY DEATH UNCLEAR 

by Martin Waldron 
Special to The New York Times 

Dallas, Jan. 16 - Jesse E. Curry, retired police chief of Dallas, 
has suggested in a book* just published that the entire circumstances 
surrounding the assassination of President Kennedy may not have been 
told. 

Mr. Curry said that other euewitnesses, who said they had seen 
two men standing at the window from which the shots were fired, had 
been interviewed by the Dallas police and then turned over to 
F.B.I. agents for questioning. 

"No statement about the second man or mention of any accomplice 
appeared in the F.B.I. report," Mr. Curry wrote. 

*JFK Assassination File 
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